
FG
E 

B
oa

rd
 M

em
be

rs
: T

im
 B

ar
ry

-P
re

si
de

nt
, 4

56
-9

59
5,

 c
ug

m
a@

pa
cb

el
l.n

et
; J

ea
n 

Sh
ul

er
-V

ic
e 

Pr
es

id
en

t, 
44

9-
13

12
, v

.sh
ul

er
@

co
m

ca
st

.n
et

; J
im

 M
ac

ka
ni

c-
Se

cr
et

ar
y,

 3
73

-1
04

1,
 ji

m
.m

ac
ka

ni
c@

gm
ai

l.c
om

; J
am

es
 W

an
g-

Tr
ea

su
re

r,
 4

49
-5

34
3,

 jc
fw

an
g@

co
m

ca
st

.n
et

; I
rv

in
g 

St
ow

er
s-

N
ew

sl
et

te
r, 

37
1-

08
54

, i
rv

in
g.

st
ow

er
s@

m
ac

.c
om

; L
eo

na
rd

 A
le

xa
nd

er
-B

oa
rd

 M
em

be
r, 

29
2-

07
46

, m
ca

30
1@

ao
l.c

om
; G

eo
rg

e 
Fa

rq
ua

r-B
oa

rd
 M

em
be

r, 
32

1-
56

58
; 

H
an

na
h 

Fa
rq

ua
r-B

oa
rd

 M
em

be
r, 

32
1-

56
58

, h
an

na
h.

fa
rq

ua
r@

gm
ai

l.c
om

; K
ev

in
 G

un
n-

So
ci

al
 C

om
m

itt
ee

, 4
43

-2
21

2,
 k

ng
rh

in
o@

ya
ho

o.
co

m
; K

ris
ty

 H
au

ge
n-

W
eb

si
te

, 4
49

-4
23

4,
 K

ris
ty

@
H

au
ge

n.
co

m
Forest Glade Estates 
Newsletter August 2012 - www.forestgladeestates.org

Harvest BBQ
The next big FGE event will be the Harvest BBQ to 
be held in October at a date that is still under dis-
cussion. 

John & Georgianne Schade 
New Residents

Aleksander, John, Georgianne, & Katarina Schade

Georgianne and John recently bought the home 
previously owned by Pam and Floyd Smith at 1707 
Creek Road. They have two children, Aleksander 
(age 5), and Katarina (age 3), and a dog, Caydence.  
Aleksander attends Sunset Elementary School and 
both Aleksander and Katarina will go to Sunset 
Christian School this summer. Georgianne has a 
Masters degree in Chemical Engineering and works 
as a Senior Support Technical Engineer at Accelrys 
in San Ramon. John has a degree in Aerospace En-
gineering and works as a Project Manager at ATAC 

Corp in Sunnyvale. They met in college at the Uni-
versity of Maryland and have lived in Livermore 
since 2000. 

Welcome to Forest Glade Estates!

Board Election Results

On Saturday June 16th the FGE Board held its An-
nual Meeting and election of five new Directors. 

The five new Directors are:
Tim Barry

Jim Mackanic
Jean Shuler
Irv Stowers
Jim Wang

and the new Board members are: 
Len Alexander
George Farquar
Hannah Farquar

Kevin Gunn
At the 16 July Board of Directors Meeting the FGE 
Officers were elected. Tim Barry was elected Presi-
dent, Jean Shuler as Vice President, Jim Wang as 
Treasurer, and Jim Mackanic as Secretary.

Mail Tampering and  
Breaking & Entering

One two separate occasions residents on Creek Rd 
have reported to the US Postal Service that mail had 
been removed from their mailboxes. Much of the 
mail was found near the bike path. The police have 
been informed.

In a more disturbing incident a resident on Men-
denhall  Drive has reported a daylight break-in and 
jewelry robbery. Access is believed to have been 
obtained through a sliding window that was not 
locked. The police have been informed.
Help your neighbors and watch for any unusual 
neighborhood activities or unknown visitors. Call 
911 and report the incident. The Police are looking 
for timely information.



Tennis Courts

We renovated the tennis courts in 2006 for 
$8,000 and they needed to be done again. 
Thankfully, due to the economy, we were 

able to get them renovated, inlcuding solving some drain-
age problems, again in 2012 for nearly the same price, 
just over $8,000 and they look great. Let the games begin!

FGE Tennis Courts - before restoration - May 2012

FGE Tennis Courts - after restoration - July 2012

Garden Work Party

Garden Work Parties are planned for the 
second Saturday of each month at 8:30 a.m. 
and volunteers should meet near the tennis 
court. The next few work parties are: Satur-

day Aug 11, Sept 8, and Oct 13.

Next FGE Board Meeting

Next board meeting will be held Monday, 
August 13, 2012, 7:00 PM, at Irv Stow-
ers’ home, 811 Kingsbury Dr. As always 

- all residents are invited to attend this Board meetings. 


